
 

 

 
Date:  January 20, 2021 

 
To:  All QHS Employees and Medical Staff 
 
From:  Jason Chang, QHS Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer 
            
Subject: Soft Launch of Queen’s COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic at Blaisdell Concert Hall 

   
 

 
Aloha! 
 
Mahalo to all of you who have been working so hard to open our Queen’s COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic 
at the Blaisdell Concert Hall for our kupuna 75 years of age and older on Monday, January 25, 2021. 
 
This Saturday, January 23, 2021, we will have a “soft opening.” The goal is to vaccinate about 500 of 
our kupuna to test our system.  
 
As a Queen’s caregiver, you have been working hard taking care of the community and we would like 
to provide you with the opportunity of getting a loved one aged 75 years or older vaccinated.  
 
Here’s how to sign up: 
 
Go to https://covid.queens.org/vaccination/. We will release the open spots on the schedule on 
Thursday at 5:00 pm.  
 
On Saturday, vaccinations will be given from 9:00 am – 1:00 pm at the Blaisdell Concert Hall. 
 
If your loved one has previously made an appointment and would like to reschedule, they can call 808-
691-2222 and speak with a representative about cancelling that appointment and making one for 
Saturday.  
 
If you are scheduling a first appointment for your loved one, please feel free to go to the scheduling 
page directly at https://covid.queens.org/vaccination/ and schedule one of the Saturday spots. These 
spots will be first come, first serve. 
 
If your loved one can’t make it on Saturday, please sign up for next week. We still have open spots 
available. See you on Saturday! 

 

 

https://covid.queens.org/vaccination/

